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Consolidated Plan
Attached is the Consolidated Plan for FY23. This has to be approved before we can write the
grants for next school year. There are no changes to this plan. We are looking at alternative
ways to serve Faith Bible Academy. Sending staff members there to provide students extra help
in math and reading is a challenge as it takes away from time they can serve our students.
Once it is determined how much money will go to service their students, we will finalize a way to
provide services. No changes in services will be made to Sacred Heart.

Test Results
We have received preliminary test results for IAR, SAT, and PSAT. These results can’t be
shared until they are official. The results are very similar to previous years. For IAR we are
waiting for more detailed reports, to show us what areas we did well on, and those areas that
we didn’t do well on. We do have detailed reports for SAT and PSAT. We are in the process of
breaking those down.

Writing Curriculum
This year we piloted a writing curriculum for grades 6-8. The results on IAR were fantastic. We
are going to expand it into 5th grade. The program is only for grades 5-8. We are going to try
and figure out a way to make it work in grades 3 and 4 as well. Mrs. Cothern found this
program, and has done a great job leading the staff in this.



